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April 11, 2016 
 

 
Franwell is excited to announce some enhancements to the Metrc software. These enhancements have 
come from industry requests and will be live on the evening of Monday, April 11th for Reports and 
“Additional Metrc Changes” additions. On the evening of Tuesday, April 12th the Harvest Batch Test 
Results functionality will be live. The information below outlines these new additions. 
 
Going Live Monday, April 11th 
Reports 
 
Package Adjustment Report 
You will now have the ability to run a report based on package adjustments. The Package Adjustment 
report will include date range selection as well as filters for type of adjustment (Adjustment Reason), for 
item name and by item category, if desired. You may choose to generate the report using any or all of 
the filters. 
 

 
 
Transfer Report 
The latest transfer report available to you will give you the option to report on any type of transfer, 
incoming or outgoing, by date range. This report will enable you to filter by any type of transfer, 
regardless of the designation at the time of creation or receiving. For example: you can select all 
Infusion Transfers, Regular Transfers, Wholesale Transfers or all three. There is a large amount of 
information included in this report. Therefore, it is formatted to fit proportionately on a landscape legal-
sized print out. 
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Additional Changes within Metrc 
 
The “Add Facilities” functionality will soon be moved from Admin to under the User dropdown. For 
now, a note has been added to the top of the Facilities page within Metrc. 
 
A new restriction has been added to prevent untagged Vegetative plants from being Manicured. A tag ID 
will need to be assigned before a Manicure can be performed on Veg plants. 
 
For security purposes, all user badge numbers will have the last three characters masked. So, when 
viewing any functionality where a user/employee is associated the last three characters will no longer 
be visible (you will see “•••”). 
 
 
Harvest Batch Test Results (Going Live Tuesday, April 12th) 
 
Results from tests performed on Harvest Batches will now follow packages made from a Harvest Batch. 
As you package from a Harvest and test that product, all packages created from that tested product will 
show the testing results within the package grid.  
 

o If a package is pulled from a Harvest Batch via the submit for testing package option, 
subsequent packages pulled from that Harvest Batch will carry the Test Results from the 
related package. 

o Single or Multiple Harvests can be selected to create a “Submit for Testing” package. 
 
Please note: In order for the entire Harvest to carry the results the Test Sample package MUST be 
made from the Harvest Batches directly and not from a derived package. (Test results will only move 
“up” one level.) 
 
 
Any questions about these updates can be directed to the Metrc Support Team by emailing 
support@metrc.com or calling 877-566-6506. 
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